
My name is William Medlock, a current resident of rural Linn County and lifelong resident of Oregon.  I 
strongly urge a NO vote on SB 978 and Dash 1 Amendments. I am convinced this legislation will not be 
effective in its goals and puts law abiding citizens at risk.   
 
Safe-storage laws are ineffective in preventing crime and endanger lawful gun owners, especially in 
areas having no immediate police response. 
 
Banning CHL holders from public areas does nothing to prevent firearm related crimes in these areas 
and only hinders and endangers law-abiding citizens.   
 
Holding the legal owner of a firearm is morally reprehensible. 
 
Requiring serialization or registration is not effective in preventing gun violence.  
 
Please vote NO against SB 978 
 
Thank you,  William Medlock  
 


